
Announcements for Wednesday, September 26, 2018 

 

 Meeting after school today in room 440 for anyone interested in playing soccer this season. 

 

 A cappella will rehearse this Friday after school in the chorus room.  Please see Ms. Mattingly 

with questions. 

 

 DECA applications and dues are due to Mrs. Farina or Ms. Mattice’s classroom by September 

30th. 

 

 Law and Ethics Club will meet Friday at 8:30 am in room 935. 

 

 Homecoming Court Nominations will be this week during all lunches outside the cafeteria. See 

Mrs. Parker or Mrs. Tax with questions. 

 

 Air Force JROTC is sponsoring an Armed Services Vocational Aptitude Battery or ASVAB.  The 

test will begin at 9:15 in the morning on October 24th in the BTHS Auditorium.  This test is 

offered to all BTHS students interested in the military service.  Please sign-up for the ASVAB in 

the AFJROTC classroom. 

 

 The brand new club THE COLORS OF BARTRAM is collecting dues. Please go to SchoolPay or 

bring a check for $25.00 to Ms. Echt’s room N240. Deadline is Friday, October 5th. 

 

 Happily Ever After is hosting a book drive during the month of September.  Please bring new 

and used books to room N241.  New books and coloring books will be donated to Wolfson’s 

and used books will be donated to Daniel’s House. 

 


